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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Wednesday, June 8, 2021 at 9:40pm   
 
Location:     100 block of Berkshire Avenue, Unincorporated   
                  Redwood City 
  
Type of Crime/Incident:         PC 212.5(c) Robbery – Felony 
              PC 243.4(a) Sexual Battery - Felony 
   
Suspect:   S-1 Hispanic Male (possible ages of 16-21, wearing red  
   t-shirt, light colored pants, white shoes, on a bicycle              

 
Summary:  
  
On June 8, 2022, at approximately 09:40pm, the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
investigated the report of an armed robbery and sexual battery that occurred in the 100 block 
of Berkshire Avenue in Unincorporated Redwood City. The victim was walking when they were 
approached by the suspect who pushed them down, inappropriately touched them, and fled 
with the victim’s property on a bicycle.  

 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 

 
 
 

Written by: Sergeant Patrick Carey #279, Headquarters Patrol Bureau 
 

 
Case #22-04546:   

Release Date:  06/08/2022 
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